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Joint Meet: Florida and Gator Chapters 
Lake June, Lake Placid 

The theme of the meet will be “Orphan Motors” and awards will be given for the best 
specimens in different categories.  There will also be a “Holiday” boat parade so be 
sure to decorate an entry for the occasion. Awards will be given for the best 
decorated boat/motor combo, best decorated boat and best decorated motor.  Mark 
your calendars for this event and come join in the fun ! 
 
Meet Hosts: Don Abel (941)746-0933 
           Art Korbel  (954) 753-7621. 
 
Directions:  
 From the intersection of Hwy 27 and CR 621 in Lake Placid go west on CR 621 for 
0.5 mile to entrance to H. L. Bishop Park. Ramp is located in park. 

Board of Directors Meeting  
Melrose  November 20, 2004 

After a lengthy discussion there was an unanimous vote to establish a Florida 
Chapter policy effective immediately. While operating boats intended for racing, and 
other certain high performance boats, helmets and life jackets will be worn.  Effective  
Jan. 1 2005, ignition kill switches must be installed and operable. In addition  
the use of exhaust stacks are banned unless specifically approved by the meet  
host. The Board of Directors' intention was in no way meant to impede the fun  
or thrill of performance craft, but is intended to address the concerns of our  

  

  

   The Read Cage 

Dues due January 1 
Florida Chapter AOMCI dues are due January 1.  Dues for the year are $20.00. Make 
checks payable to AOMCI Florida Chapter.  Please send your payment to: 

Bob Walwork 
P.O. Box 1286 

Palmetto, Florida 34220 
 

Happy Holidays 
The Officers and Board of Directors of the Florida Chapter would like to wish our 
members and their families the safest and happiest Holiday Season. 

 


